Republic of the Philippines
Province of Benguet
Municipality of Itogon
OFFICE OF THE MUNICIPAL MAYOR
Mobile No.: Smart-09393268022
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Special Order No. 04
Series of 2023

March 10, 2023

TO - ANA FE G. DIWAS,
Planning Officer |
MPDO

SUBJECT: Designation as the Focal Person of the Municipality of Itogon in support to
the Compilation of the Annual Production of the Provincial Product Accounts
(PPA) conducted by the Philippine Statistics Authority- Benguet

The Philippine Statistics Authority- Benguet will continue the annual production of the
Provincial Product Accounts (PPA) for the fiscal year 2022. The Provincial Product
Account (PPA) is a mechanism to compile the Gross Provincial Domestic Product
(GPDP). Complementing the GDP at the national and regional level, the PPA will provide
a suitable measure of economic performance at the provincial/HUC level. It will also be
a source of indicators to monitor economic development at the local level.

In relation to this, the PSA enjoins its partners and data providers to provide full
cooperation in conducting activities for this endeavor, particularly in providing data
requirements for more timely, accurate, and relevant economic accounts at the local
level.

In line with this, you are hereby designated as the Focal Person of the Municipality for
the Compilation of the Annual Production of PPA. You are hereby authorized to provide
available data/information as requested by the PSA-Benguet.

Your designation will take effect immediately and continue to be in effect unfess revoked
by authority.

Please be guided accordingly.
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